
Dear Public Works Committee members:

Netwurx Internet would like to lease space on the water tank located on the water tower at 797
Indian Mound Parkway. Netwurx has been in business since 1997. Our focus has been to
make broadband internet available to rural southeastern Wisconsin. At this time we have over
80 access locations and 12 of those are on water tanks. We are very excited with the possibility
of adding the water tank at 797 Indian Mound parkway to our network. We are requesting a
lower annual rent payment than you get for similar use on the water tank located on E Carvath
St and I would like to explain.

We are the first tennants on the Indian Mound water tank and as such there are extra
requirements to building out this site that future tenants will not have the same financial burden.

-the construction of a roughly 200’ paved access road
-electrical service to be installed to the area of the property for cellular carrieres.

Typically an antenna facility intended for multiple tenants already has an access drive and a
h-frame where electrical meters are located and electrical service can be connected relatively
close to the leased ground space. We will have considerable expenses associated with being
the first to this location.

Our proposed rental payment is also based on the number of potential clients we will be able to
service from this location. The potential client base available from the Carvath St tank is
substantially higher than that of your tank on Indian Mound Parkway. We also ask that you
consider that our proposed rental payment is much higher than the amount paid to the city for
use of the Carvath St tank when that agreement was new, creating a steeper path to reaching a
return on our investment.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
David Roller
Netwurx Internet
dave@corp.netwurx.net
(414) 831-3475


